
THE SPANISH INSTITUTE, INC. 
684 Pirk Avenue, New York, New York 10021 

Auguat 29, 1979 

Prof. José Ferrater Mora 
Department of Pbllosophy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mavr, PA 19010 

Dear Prof. Ferrater: 

We are very mucb hoplng tbat your taUt on pbilosopby 
can take place early ln tbe auturan and I'm vrlting to Intuiré ebout 
possíble dates. Tbe last veek in September ls a posaibility as vell as 
tbe thlrd veek ln October and if neither of tbese are feaslble please 
let us knov when It will be convenient for you to come up bere. 

Sincerely yours, 

Carieton Sprague Smltb 
Vice Cbairman 
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